
Improvements to the Fraser Street/
Cranford Street Intersection 

Project update

How to use the new 
 Intersection
The new traffic islands will make  
turning right out of Fraser Street 
easier and safer by ensuring 
Cranford Street drivers don't 
enter the right hand lane too soon 
or use the right turn lane as a 
short cut to Main North Road. 
Drivers turning right from Fraser 
Street (the red car) need to 
giveway to traffic on Cranford 
Street coming from the right and 
traffic on Cranford Street turning 
right into Fraser Street (the dark 
grey cars). They should then turn 
into the nearest lane between the 
two traffic islands as shown (red 
arrow). 

Drivers on Cranford Street 
heading to Main North Road need 
to stay in the left lane until they 
have passed the new islands. 

All drivers then need to indicate if 
they wish to change lanes as they 
approach the Cranford Street/
Main North Road Intersection.
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The Christchurch City Council has approved a new layout for the Fraser Street/
Cranford Street Intersection and asked the CNC to make these changes. 
Two new islands will be constructed along Cranford Street as shown above (in 
orange). The islands will guide right turning traffic from Fraser Street into the 
correct lane and ensure drivers on Cranford Street don't stray into the right 
hand lane too early.  This new layout should make this intersection easier and 
safer to use.

WHEN IS THIS HAPPENING?
This work will be done from 1am to 6.30am on Thursday 8 and Friday 9 February. 
The work needs to be done at night for safety and to reduce the impact on traffic 
using Cranford Street. 

IMPACTS
While we do this work on Cranford Street there will be noise, flood-lights and 
flashing lights. We will also reduce Cranford Street to one lane in each direction. 
Access to and from Fraser Street will be possible at all times.  

Please contact us on 0800 262 200 or via email: info@cncalliance.co.nz if you 
have any further questions on this work or on the project in general. 

Visit us at 145 Winters Road or our new Cranford Street site office at the  
Innes Road corner next to Kidds Cakes & Bakery. This office is open for drop-in 
sessions on Wednesday from 3pm to 5pm and Friday from 10am to 12pm.




